Miller Grove School Board

Called Meeting

August 31, 2015
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Called session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe




Brian Lennon




Doug Hall




Bret Garrett




Brandon Darrow



Kristi Burnett
Lewis Russell
Members Absent:  

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Gary Billingsley, Jaime Fox, Von Gallagher and Cole McClendon.  
At approximately 6:01 p.m. the meeting was called to order.

Public Hearing on Proposed Budget:

No one was in attendance for the public hearing.

Vote on 2015-2016 budget:

A motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Brian Lennon to adopt the proposed budget for 2015-2016.  The motion carried unanimously.

Vote on setting the 2015-2016 M&O tax rate:

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Kristi Burnett to approve the M&O rate of $1.17.  The motion carried unanimously.

Vote on setting the 2015-2016 I&S tax rate:

A motion was made by Bret Garrett and seconded by Brandon Darrow to approve the I&S rate of $0.15.  The motion carried unanimously.  The total tax rate for 2015-2016 is $1.32.
Selection of contractor for bid on elementary:

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Doug Hall to select Dynamic Construction to give bids on the possible elementary expansion.  The motion carried unanimously with Kristi Burnett abstaining from the process.  

General ideas were discussed on how to ease the traffic congestion at the elementary. Bret Garrett was selected to work with Jaime Fox on possible loop drive options to get the cars off the county road.      

At 7:58 p.m. a motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Doug Hall to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
